
 

 

April 16, 2018 
 

 
TO:   Insurers, Claims officer and EDI Vendors 
 
Subject:   Georgia EDI Claims Release 3.1  
 
The Georgia State Board of Workers’ Compensation has determined that implementation of 
R3.1 will require significantly more time. Therefore, the Georgia SBWC will remain on IAIABC 
EDI Claims Release 3.0 until an appropriate date is determined. 
 
We plan to allow medical only claims (WC-1, Section D) to be filed in R3.0 and we will continue 
to work toward transition to R3.1. In addition, we are excited to bring the insurers and claims 
offices onto ICMS II (Integrated Claims Management System) this year. We will continue to post 
updates on our website as more information becomes available. Stay tuned! 
 
We look forward to working with all of our stakeholders while we continue to upgrade and 
improve the functionality of our systems. 
 
 
Thank you! 
The State Board of Workers Compensation 
 
 


